NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION

The Bloomingdale Public School district does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, height, weight, marital or family status, religion, military status, ancestry, genetic information or any other legally protected category (collectively, “Protected Class”), in its programs and activities, including employment opportunities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies of the District or to address any complaint of discrimination:

		Deb Paquette, Superintendent
		P. O. Box 217
[bookmark: _GoBack]		629 E Kalamazoo St
Bloomingdale, MI  49026
(269) 521-3900
